
4242 BRENDAN LANE 
NORTH OLMSTED, OHIO  44070 

 

Phone: (440) 777-7222 • Fax: (440) 779-7997                                  
 School: (440) 777-8433 
 Religious Education: (440) 777-3702 
 Maintenance: (440) 777-7225                                               

Website: www.stbrendannortholmsted.org 
Email: stbrendannolmsted@yahoo.com 

 

Saturday Vigil ................................................ 5:00 PM  
Sunday ........................................ 9:00 AM • 11:30 AM  

Monday ― Friday .......................................... 8:30 AM  

Holy Day Vigil ............................................... 7:30 PM  
Holy Day ....................................... 8:30 AM • 7:30 PM  

 

Pastor Emeritus:  Fr. Cornelius J. Murray ...............                                                                                        
Pastor:  Fr. Thomas G. Woost ....................... ext 11 
Deacon:  Deacon Bob Herron ........................ ext 14 
Pastoral Minister:  Ed DeVenney .................. ext 19 
Director of Religious Ed.:  Mary Oldja ......... ext 27 
School Principal:  Julie Onacila .................... ext 16 
Director of Finance:  Tom Holzheimer………ext 20 
Music Minister:  Richard Gullion……………..ext 15 
Parish Receptionist:  Gina Coyle ................. ext 12 
Maintenance:  Tom Truffin............................. ext 18 

BAPTISM • At any Mass, or the first and third Sunday at l:00 PM. (Baptismal 
class required for a first child). Schedule with the parish office. 
 

RECONCILIATION • Saturday 3:30 PM – 4:30 PM, or by appointment. 
 

MATRIMONY • Arranged at least six months in advance, call a parish priest. 
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK/HOMEBOUND • We are happy to bring the 
Eucharist or Anointing of the Sick to the homebound. Call the parish office. 
 

RCIA • Contact the parish office for information on becoming Catholic. 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS • We welcome you! Please call the parish office to 
make an appointment. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION • Monday – Friday, l:00 PM – 9:00 PM  
 

ROSARY • Monday – Friday: before 8:30 AM Mass and at 7:00 PM in the 
Prayer Garden 
 

PRAYER LINE • Gennie Fioritto (440) 777-5950 
 Eileen Campbell (440) 734-1071 
 

MISSION STATEMENT • The members of the Catholic community of Saint Brendan 
seek to be faithful disciples of Jesus Christ by continuing his mission of building 
God’s kingdom of love, peace, and justice in our world. We commit ourselves to 
being the body of Christ for others through our participation in the sacramental life 
of the Church, especially the Eucharist, openness to God’s word, and service to 
God’s people. In the imitation of our patron, Saint Brendan, there will be no barrier 
to our loving outreach in Christ’s name. 

23 AUGUST 2020  •  TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Saint Brendan 
CATHOLIC PARISH 
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PARISH OFFICE 
HOURS 

 
Monday-Friday 

9:00 AM-Noon & 1:00-4:30 PM 
 
 

All bulletin articles need to  
be submitted by Monday 

noontime; can be e-mailed to 
gcoyle@stbrendannortholmsted.org 

 
 

LECTIO DIVINA FOR 
NEXT WEEKEND 

 
Jeremiah hears the call of God. 
God’s call is demanding and 
requires much, including courage. 
Jeremiah is faint of heart, initially, 
but then the call seeps in deep.  He 
cannot help but respond. Peter 
wants to deny the call of Christ to 
be a suffering servant, but Christ’s 
call is then extended to them all – 
deny self, take up the cross, follow 
him.  
 
• Have you heard the call of 

God in your life?  Did you 
invite it in or did you run? 
 

• Do you share willing or 
unwilling in Christ’s call to all 
Christians to deny self, take 
up the cross, and follow him? 

 
 

WELCOME TO  
ST. BRENDAN PARISH 
To register in the parish or to find 
out more about us, please contact 
Fr. Tom at the parish office at  
440-777-7222.  For information 
on our parish school, or to 
schedule a personal tour, contact 
Julie Onacila, principal, at  
440-777-8433. 

 
 

MONDAY, AUGUST 24  
ST. BARTHOLOMEW 
     8:30 A.M.  Rita O’Grady & family  
 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 25   
ST. LOUIS AND ST. JOSEPH CALASANZ 
    8:30 A.M.  St. Brendan Parishioners 
  
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 26  
     8:30 A.M.  Mike Fioritto 
  
THURSDAY, AUGUST 27  
ST. MONICA 
 8:30 A.M.  Dee Harouvis 
  
FRIDAY, AUGUST 28  
ST. AUGUSTINE 
     8:30 A.M.  Deacon Clement Belter 
 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 29 
    10:00 A.M.  Charles Hupp – Memorial Mass  
 5:00 P.M.  Pat & Bill Jones 
  
SUNDAY, AUGUST 30  
TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 9:00 A.M.  Norman Ravas  
 11:30 A.M.  Carmella Mastroerti  
 
 
Readings for the week of August 23, 2020 
Sunday: Is 22:19-23/Ps 138:1-2, 2-3, 6, 8 [8bc]/Rom 11:33-36/ 
  Mt 16:13-20  
Monday: Rv 21:9b-14/Ps 145:10-11, 12-13, 17-18 [12]/Jn 1:45-51 
Tuesday: 2 Thes 2:1-3a, 14-17/Ps 96:10, 11-12, 13 [13b]/Mt 23:23-26 
Wednesday: 2 Thes 3:6-10, 16-18/Ps 128:1-2, 4-5 [1]/Mt 23:27-32 
Thursday: 1 Cor 1:1-9/Ps 145:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 [1]/Mt 24:42-51 
Friday:  1 Cor 1:17-25/Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, 10-11 [5]/Mt 25:1-13 
Saturday: 1 Cor 1:26-31/Ps 71:1-2, 3-4a, 5-6ab, 15ab and 17 [cf. 15ab]/
  Mk 6:17-29 
Next Sunday: Jer 20:7-9/Ps 63:2, 3-4, 5-6, 8-9 [2b]/Rom 12:1-2/Mt 16:21-27 
©LPi 

"I will give you the keys to the king-
dom of heaven.  Whatever you bind 
on earth shall be bound in heaven; and 
whatever you loose on earth shall be 
loosed in heaven."  Then he strictly 
ordered his disciples to tell no one that 
he was the Christ. - Mt 16:19-20 
Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass 
©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD. 
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PASTOR’S COLUMN 
 
CHURCH REOPENING 
This time has been unusual for all of us. Our plan to reopen church for the 
public celebration of Mass, has been successful. I think we have built an 
atmosphere of safety to allow for an atmosphere of prayer. Everyone is abiding 
by the mask requirement. Everyone is following the signs we have placed for 
everyone’s protection as far as social distancing in the pews and even while 
walking up for Communion. I am most grateful to those parishioners who stay 
after Mass to help clean and disinfect the church pews, bathrooms, and 
entranceways.  
 
I still hear from parishioners that they felt that my initial letter with the 
guidelines for coming back to church was unwelcoming, especially to the 
elderly, and rather harsh. My apologies if you felt this way. However, I was just 
reiterating what the Diocese was expecting from their parish priests along with 
the warnings from the CDC regarding the soft opening of churches at this time. 
My letter was meant with sincerity to help persevere the safety and well-being 
of our parish community during this pandemic. As we have progressed through 
these months, I am very happy to welcome back all those who feel comfortable 
coming to church during this time. However, I would still highly recommend 
taking every precaution. The Ohio Bishops have not removed the dispensation 
to attend Sunday Mass as of yet. St. Brendan Parish, however, is taking all the 
precautions we possibly can to ensure a safe, clean, and prayerful environment.  
 
VIDEOTAPING MASS 
Our videographer, Brendan DeVenney, has returned to college. Brendan (Great 
name, right?) has singlehandedly been present from that first weekend we shut 
down in March till now, to videotape the Mass for our community. He was also 
present for extra moments of prayer during the shutdown, like Eucharistic 
Devotions, May Crowning, and Stations of the Cross. Thanks to Brendan we 
were able to extend the Eucharist and other moments of prayer, in a spiritual 
way, into your homes during quarantine. Before Brendan left, he trained a few 
others to take his place: Annie Kilbane, Melissa Lynn, and Caleb Molseed. I am 
grateful that they have stepped up to do this.  
 
I hear from parishioners that they hope for better sound and visual quality. If 
anyone in the community has any suggestions as far as how to improve this and 
if they are willing to work on it, I would be open to suggestions. Otherwise, 
nothing beats live and in-person. However, we will still try to do our best to 
offer the Mass through our parish website during this time period. Thank you 
also for your ongoing giving through the collection. Your generosity is most 
appreciated, especially now.  
 
SCHOOL REOPENING 
This Wednesday, August 26, our school will reopen. While North Olmsted 
public schools announced that they would be educating remotely for the first 
semester. We are offering to our school families the option of live-streaming 
and in-person learning. Some families have also opted to withdraw from our 
school to do homeschooling. We have been given guidance from the Diocesan 
Education Office and from the CDC as far as guidelines for opening in a safe 
manner. This summer has been an extensive time of deep cleaning our school 
and rearranging rooms so that social distancing can be honored. We have also 
cleaned out, as much as we could, extraneous surface areas in classrooms.  Our 
principal, faculty, and staff have been working non-stop in order to reopen the 
doors of our school to provide an environment that is first and foremost safe and 
 
(Pastor’s Column cont’d on page 4) 

MAY THEY REST 
IN PEACE 
Please remember in your 
prayers Fred Dzuban, 
son of Don & Julie 

Dzuban; Colletta Weisbarth,  
wife of Bob Weisbarth;  
Ted McNamara, friend of Mary 
O'Grady.  May their souls and the 
souls of the faithful departed rest 
in peace.  
 
 

ROSARY IN THE 
PRAYER GARDEN 
Please join in praying the Rosary 
every evening at 7:00pm in the 
Prayer Garden.  Being outdoors 
and maintaining social distancing 
is a safe way to come together for 
this most beautiful prayer.  
Everyone is welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

R.C.I.A. 
Are you interested in becoming 
Catholic?  Would you like to learn 
more about the Catholic faith?  If 
so, please contact Ed DeVenney at 
edevenney@stbrendannorth 
olmsted.org for more information.  
 
 

Sacrificial Giving 
 

9 August 2020 
Sunday Offertory:  $12,995.00  
 
Electronic Online  
Giving:         $3,180.00  
 

Thank you for your generous 
and ongoing support. 
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CONFIRMATION 
PREPARATION 
All Confirmation families will 
receive information about the 
Candidate/Parent summer meeting 
via email this week.  Contact the 
Religious Education Office – 
stbrendanreo@yahoo.com or 
440.777.3702 - with any 
questions.   
 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
FOR PEACEFUL, 
PRAYERFUL PRO-LIFE 
WITNESS  
Volunteers are needed to pray 
outside an office building with a 
Planned Parenthood office at   
20800 Center Ridge Road in 
Rocky River across from 
Westgate.  Please join Suburban 
West Right to Life members on 
the public sidewalk there on 
Tuesdays from 6 -8:30 pm and 
Saturdays from 10 - noon for a 
peaceful, prayerful, pro-life 
witness to end abortion.  
Questions can be addressed  to 
Mike and Doris Peters at           
216-659-3362. 

 
 

BINGO WORKERS 
NO BINGO – CANCELLED 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
 
 
 

“250” CLUB WINNER 
Walt & Lynn Kosin  

 
 

 
 

O’Neill Healthcare 
North Olmsted 

(Pastor’s Column cont’d from page 3) 
 
secure, as well as, healthy and clean for mind, body, and soul. Please keep in 
your prayers our parish school during this time. We are hopeful that the students 
will walk through our doors, and settle into that sense of comfort and security 
that we can provide as we educate them in our Catholic faith and to be the light 
of Christ for the world.  
 
God Bless You; Peace, 
Fr. Tom  
 
 

FIRST COMMUNION 
11:30am Mass – Sunday, August 30, 2020 – Savannah Hyde 

 

PSR NEWS 
2020-2021 PSR Registration for new families:  The Parish School of Religion, 
or PSR, provides religion classes once each week for students in grades 1-8 who 
attend either a public school or a home school program.  Families can choose 
from two PSR options this year – (1) in-person classes held on Mondays from  
7-8:10pm [beginning on September 21] or (2) the Home School PSR option.  
Contact the staff of the Religious Education Office - stbrendanreo@yahoo.com 
or 440.777.3702 - for forms and more information.  The registration deadline 
was August 1 - registrations will still be accepted, but space is limited. 
Volunteers Are Needed:  The PSR program is in need of individuals to serve as 
teachers, assistants, and substitutes for the 2020-2021 academic year.  Contact 
Mary Oldja at stbrendanreo@yahoo.com if you feel called to serve or have 
questions.   
 

SPONSORS NEEDED – SUPPORT THE ST. BRENDAN 
SCHOOL WALK-A-THON 
St. Brendan’s 8th annual walk-a-thon – Navigators on the Move for Education 
– is scheduled for September 26.  Although this year’s event is likely to occur 
virtually, corporate sponsors are still needed to help make the event a 
success.  Sponsoring businesses or individuals will be listed on the official walk
-a-thon t-shirt and other promotional materials, and publicized in the News from 
the Pews, online, and in our school. Donations are tax deductible. Sponsorship 
forms are available in the parish office and on the school website.  Forms are 
due to the school office by September 15, 2020.  If you know someone who 
might be interested in helping sponsor this event, please pass this information on 
to them. Contact Mary Welch at mwelch@stbrendannortholmsted.org with any 
questions. 

To access this media presentation, go to the parish website, log on or 
register with the access code:  PQ4TBP. 
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SUPPORT ST. BRENDAN SCHOOL 
 

NAVIGATOR NEWS FROM THE SCHOOL:   
Preparing for the New School Year 
Faculty Training & Planning Meetings – During the second week of August, 
the St. Brendan faculty met for training and planning sessions.  The teachers 
began with additional training and the opportunity to practice with the live-
streaming technology that will be used for simultaneous learning this fall.  The 
faculty then moved on to discussion and review of the procedures that will be 
involved in the safe return to school.  
 
Junior High Science Planning – As the beginning of the school year 
approaches, Junior High Science teacher Miss Jenna Baechle has been working 
to design lessons that accommodate social distance and sanitation guidelines. 
She has researched and created new procedures for implementing labs and other 
hands-on activities typically conducted in the classroom, as well as exploring 
many online alternatives.  In addition, Miss Baechle is working out a schedule 
and organizational system that will allow her to bring all the necessary materials 
to each classroom for labs, demonstrations, and STEM and maker space 
activities.  Her goal is to continue to present science content in an engaging and 
thought provoking way while, first and foremost, ensuring student safety.  
 
Junior High Writing Skill Enhancement – Mrs. Emily Sinclair has been 
researching new ways to engage her Junior High English Language Arts 
students.  One of the plans includes having her 8th grade English students begin 
the year with the typical grammar review, but then transition to a Writer’s 
Workshop.  The students will be engaged in depth research and writing, 
covering narrative, persuasive/argumentative and informative writing.  
Mrs. Sinclair is also looking into extracurricular writing options that would be 
feasible both in person and remotely, including blog pages and Power of the 
Pen. 
 
2nd Grade Strategies – In preparation for the upcoming school year,  
Ms. Leanna Guelker has been researching effective methods for the return of 
her 2nd grade students to the classroom and how to make the most of their year. 
She has attended a number of helpful webinars and has researched ways to 
better utilize Google Classroom, both in school and at home.  One particular 
webinar focused on creating choice boards with Google Slides to replace group 
center work.  This strategy would allow the students to maintain social 
distancing, while still working cooperatively.  Ms. Guelker can’t wait until 
everyone is all together!  

Faculty Brainstorming Session 

Mr. Patera and Mrs. Rezanno 
at work during a faculty 

planning meeting 
 

Potential Junior High  
writing calendar 

 
 

AMAZON 
Did you know that Amazon.com 
has a corporate give-back program 
called AmazonSmile?  All you 
need to do is type in the following 
link:  https://smile.amazon.com/
ch/34-0943753 and log into your 
account to choose St. Brendan as 
your charity of choice.  After 
making that designation, use 
smile.amazon.com (instead of just 
Amazon.com) each time you shop 
and Amazon will donate a 
percentage of eligible sales back 
to our school!  
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EVERYDAY 
STEWARDSHIP - 
RECOGNIZE GOD IN 
YOUR ORDINARY 
MOMENTS 
The Choice of Stewardship 
What does it mean to be a good 
steward? Does it mean to be an 
active parishioner, or something 
more? Are we better stewards 
because we give more in terms of 
our money and time to our parish, 
or are we called to do even more 
than that? 
 
The truth is that stewardship is a 
way of life. We are not simply 
called to be active parishioners, 
but instead be active disciples all 
the time. In fact, what we learn to 
do in our parish should serve as 
preparation for the mission field 
of the world. What have we really 
done if we only act like disciples 
of Jesus Christ while we are 
assembled with others who claim 
to be the same? 
 
The choice before us is to give of 
ourselves in all aspects of our day 
and life. The call of Jesus will 
come in our everyday lives with 
our co-workers, family, and 
friends more often than it will 
within our parish community. 
First, if we can’t become good 
stewards when we are among 
those who proclaim Jesus as Lord, 
how will we be able to do so when 
we are with those who are non-
believers? Second, when our 
muscles of gratitude, generosity, 
and graciousness are strengthened 
within our parish community, we 
are more able to meet the 
challenges of this world. 
However, we do not become good 
stewards by accident. We must 
always choose to live this way. 
What will you choose?   
 
– Tracy Earl Welliver  
 
©LPi 

 

PROTECTING GOD'S CHILDREN 
The Diocese of Cleveland's “protecting God's Children” program is a  
continuing effort to instruct and inform everyone about the protection of  
children from sexual abuse.  To report any past or present suspected  
inappropriate behavior toward children by priests, deacons, religious, lay  
ecclesial ministers or personnel associated with the Church, please contact the 
Diocesan Response Service Office at 216-334-2999 or via email at  
response_services@dioceseofcleveland.org.  You are also asked to  
immediately inform local authorities about inappropriate behavior.  
 

AM 1260 THE ROCK 
Program changes beginning August 24: 

• On Tuesdays at 8:00 AM we’ll feature a Fathers of Mercy Hour with  
       Fr. Wade Menezes, Fr. William Casey and others!! 
 

• On Wednesdays, our 8:00-8:30 AM timeslot will alternate with The 
Brooke Taylor Show and Fr. Nathan Cromly, CSJ. At 8:30 AM, we’ll   
feature “ Life is Worth Living” with Venerable Archbishop Fulton J. 
Sheen. 

 

• Mondays and Fridays at 8:00 AM will be “Christ is the Answer” with     
Fr. John Riccardo. 

 

• On Thursdays at 8:00 AM, we’ll feature “The Reason for Our Hope” with 
Fr. Larry Richards. 

 
Our Local Program “Where We Worship” which highlights our local parishes 
and institutions will feature Holy Rosary Parish in Little Italy. This program 
airs on Sunday, August 16, at 11:00 AM and is rebroadcast on Saturday,  
August 22, at 4:30 PM.  “Table Talk” with our local bishops will feature  
Retired Auxiliary Bishop Roger Gries this month on Thursday, August 20, at 
5:00 PM and will be rebroadcast on Friday August 21, at 8:00 AM and  
Sunday, August 23, at 1:00 PM. 
 

PURCHASING AND RELOADING GIFT CARDS 
ONLINE - FAST AND EASY! 
While physical gift cards sales are temporarily suspended at weekend Masses 
there are still a few ways for you to get the gifts cards you need and continue 
to support St. Brendan School! 
 
1.  eGift cards:  Purchase eGift cards that you can buy and receive  
instantly.  They are immediately available when you use online payments.  
You can print an eGift Card or redeem it on your mobile device.  Simply send 
the eGift card to a friend or relative. 
 
2.  Reload:  Some physical gift cards can also be reloaded online.  Simply  
register a physical gift card you purchased from ShopWithScrip and add funds 
to it as the balance is running low.  Funds are added overnight.  
 
Go to www.ShopWithScrip.com.  Be sure to use SBS enrollment code: 
C39684B633L5 to support St. Brendan School.    
 
Have a question for ShopWithScrip?  Give them a call at 1-800-727-4715  
option 3, click the chat button on their website to send them an email at  
shopwithscrip@glscrip.com.  Contact Maureen Draye at 
mdraye2@gmail.com or 440-623-4305 with any questions. 


